EXHIBIT
MCHARRYASSOCIATES

August 6, 2008

Steve Dowling

Project Manager |

School Board of Broward County

Facilities and Construction Management

1700 SW 14th Court

Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33312 (754) 321-1622

RE: Cooper City High School New Kitchen / Cafeteria Building and Central Utility Plant
Project No. 1931-23-02

Construction Award Recommendation

Mr. Dowling:

We have reviewed the GMP documentation as submitted by Pavarini Construction Company, dated August 6
2008, for construction under their CM-Risk contract for SBBC Project No. 1931-23-02, the Cooper City High
School New Kitchen / Cafeteria Building and Central Utility Plant.

M. C. Harry and Associates, Inc. RECOMMENDS award of the proposed GMP of $13,250,000 and NTP be
issued for this project.

Sincerely,

M.C. Harry and Associates, Inc.

James W. Piersol, AlA
Principal
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